
Task Force Recommendation: 

Given the problems with the existing health care system identified in public input, and given the 

significant potential of a single payer system, the Joint Task Force on Universal Health Care 

recommends that the 2023 Legislature appoint a governance board consistent with SB 770 (2019) to 

complete a full single payer implementation plan for review and consideration by the 2025 

Legislature.  

The following suggestions from the task force are included as to the formation of such a board. 

(Include Santa proposal here)   

 


